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MINUTES

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
COUNTY OF HENDERSON JULY 21, 1992

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners met for a Special
Called Meeting jointly with the Dept. of Social Services Board to
discuss a Human Resource Management Study to be conducted by David
M. Griffith & Associates. It was a dinner meeting which began at
6:00 p.m. at the Chariot.

Those present were: Chairman J. Michael Edney, Vice-Chairman
Vollie G. Good, Commissioner F. Richard Baker, Commissioner Hugh
D. Randall, Commissioner William McKay, and County Manager David
F. Thompson. Absent were Assistant County Manager/Finance Director
David E. Nicholson and Clerk to the Board Elizabeth W. Corn.

Also present were the Department of Social Services Board Members:
Frank Blazey, Rebecca Johnson Gordon, Doris Thompson, Renee Kumor,
Ann H. McDonald, D.S$.S. Management Team and D.S.S. Director Liston
Smith.

CALL TO ORDER/WELCOME

Chairman Edney called the meeting to order and welcomed all in
attendance.

HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT STUDY

John House of David M. Griffith & Associates described his firm’'s
contract to conduct a study of the organization and management of
the Social Services Department. After Mr. Houses' presentation,
members from both Boards asked questions concerning the methodology
that would be utilized.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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